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TEIXGRAM
FROM THE SECRETARY OF BTATR POR DOMINION AFFAIRS
T0 THE GOVERNOR GENERAL.

LOHDON ,
iny 23rd, 1927,

Please inform your Minieters. In connedtion with ny
telograms as to'&nalo~89v1.t relations, we are advised
that the torminstian of the Russian Trade Agreement of
1981 in relstion to this country would not, in the

asbsence of intimation that the notes axchanged of July
Srd 1982 sre no longer regarded as governing the relations
batween Cansda and Hoviet, necessarily terminate the
operation of the Agreement as between the Soviet Govern-
ment and the Cansdian Government, Of wurse the Soviet
Government mijght aot on the view that, under the Agreenment
to Cannda as well as ourselves, it is relieved of any

oﬁligutions-
With regard %o the cuntinuance of the Agreoement

as botweeh Canuda and Soviet, we should be grateful if
your Hinisters would conaider what aotion they will take
and a8 to their decision give us early information.
 Bapooially as the Soviet sction which has led to the
; present situation ie direoted against the inatitutions
§ of all parts of the British Empire, we should like to
. sugpest for consideration that as regards the retention
. of Soviet reprosentatives that this is a matter on whioch
- uniformity of sotion by the various members of the

Commonwealth concerned would praeasent great advantagda.

It 18 our impresaion that thare are, under the Trade
Agreement, at the moment, no representatives in Canndsa and
in the Soviet Union, but if there should be and your

ﬁyinxatoru
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